
 

Fawley Meadows Hospitality Enclosure 
~ Covid-19 reassurance ~ 

Although we’ve made it to the final step of the roadmap out of lockdown , 

the safety of our guests and staff to the Fawley Meadows hospitality enclosure remains 

important to us and we will continue to follow the 

recommended Government guidance. 

 

To stage this year’s Regatta as safely as possible, we have put additional measures in place to 

reassure guests and provide a safe environment. With this in mind, we kindly ask all guests to the 

Fawley Meadows hospitality enclosure, aged 11 and older, to show evidence of one of the following: 

 

• Proof of a negative Lateral Flow Test (LFT), reported and demonstrated via your NHS COVID 
Pass on the NHS app, or a text message or email from NHS Test and Trace. This can be on 
your device or a printout. The test should be taken within 48 hours of your visit 
 

• Or proof of full vaccination, both doses received at least 14 days prior to your visit to the 
Regatta. It must be demonstrated either via your NHS COVID Pass on the NHS App or 
the English vaccination letter 
 

• Or, if you’re resident in England, proof of natural immunity, demonstrated via your NHS 
COVID Pass on the NHS App 
 

Hand sanitiser will be available across the enclosure and unless medically exempt, face coverings 

will be required indoors, unless seated at your table. 

For peace of mind, all our front of house staff will continue to wear face masks indoors and 

will be asked to show a negative lateral flow test when arriving at the Fawley Meadows enclosure. 

Please do not to come to the Regatta if you’re feeling unwell.  

 

We very much look forward to welcoming you and your guests  

to the Fawley Meadows hospitality enclosure at Henley Royal Regatta 2021.  


